
 

Sunday December 23rd, 2012  

 

 

Hello again and a Merry Christmas! 
 
I am sorry that a particularly unpleasant virus scuppered my 

plans for last week's newsletter.  I will save its considerable 
contents for next week! 
 
The constituency office is closed from midday on Christmas 

Eve until Thursday Dec 27th; I will also continue to check 
emails but not on Christmas Day! 
 
My Christmas begins this evening with the 7.30 service at St 

Michael's, Bramcote and it is an honour to be asked back to 
read one of the lessons. 
 
Have a lovely Christmas or as a firm atheist friend as mine 
puts it "Enjoy the Season". 
 
As ever, 
Anna 
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